Dear colleagues, good evening. 

As you might already know, we are currently organising at the IGOT (Institute of Geography and Territorial Planning of the University of Lisbon, Portugal) the Second International Conference on Post-Soviet-Diaspora(s) in Western Europe, 1991/2019; the event will be held on December 15/17 in Vila Franca de Xira, near Lisbon, thanks to the generous support of the local Municipality.
Considering the novelty and interest of the subject and the scarcity of the existing bibliography on Central Asian Migrants in Western Europe - one of the main topics of the conference -, we have accepted the suggestion of a Municipality from the Algarve (south of Portugal) to organise an event on that topic.
The new Conference will take place on January 10/11, 2020 - after the Orthodox New Year and before the beginning of the new semester in most universities and institutes of Russia and Central Asia.
We will be emailing out a formal Call for Papers in the coming weeks, inviting contributions from anthropologists, sociologists, geographers, historians, demographers and others, and welcoming papers both from senior researchers and from scholars who are completing their dissertation or have just received their PhD. There is a limited number of places. 
The language of the conference is English. 
Speakers who request it - one per accepted paper - will be offered accommodation by the organization in a local hotel (in a twin room). Unfortunately, we are not able to provide any support with travel expenses.
Please circulate widely this information to all faculty members, colleagues and collaborators.
Best regards,
António Eduardo Mendonça
